September 2016 Abu Meeting
People present: Richard, Susan, Bunny, Beth, Denise, Nancy, Karen, Kathy, Diane and Ron.

Meeting started at 7:41p.m.

Class A Show:

There were horses shown in Champion classes, that did not ride in the proper qualifying classes
to be in that Champion class. Karen was the one that figured it out and the situation will be
taken care of. It was also decided that Gerry and Kathy will only get one golf cart next time. We
figured out that we need 170 horses to make a profit and we didn’t have that this year.

Sport Horse Nationals we be on our dates next year so a lot will need to be discussed. We made
$147.00 in the 50/50 raffle. Liz Bentley still needs to pay her fees she owes for bringing her
horses in early. Karen sent out 300 postcards and 50 were returned. We thought maybe it would
be a good idea to have the cattle barn open only on Friday and Saturday.

Christmas Party was discussed; we will have Filet, Pork chops and Walleye.

Nancy will talk to Evelyn about giving money to her church in honor of the club for the passing
of Ed.

Meeting was adjourned, at 9:00 p.m.



